Finance Committee

October 5, 2009

ICAA has their travel request from last week. However, their president was
not able to make the meeting again today, so we are pushing that request
ahead until next week when he can attend the finance committee.

The next request is from the Student Animal Legal Defense Fund for a trip for
three to the Animal Law Conference in Portland, Oregon. They are requesting
$335 per person, at a total amount of $1,005. We think this is a great idea and
a legitimate request and are recommending the total amount of funding SBA
is allowed to fund. This would be 2/3 of the total cost per person. This
amount comes out to $223.33 per person, with a total funding of $670.

The next request is from the ACS and is for an event entitled the Annual
Supreme Court Review and is being held on October 5, 2009. They are
requesting a total of $250 for food for the event. This is a reasonable request
in that the amount of money per person in attendance falls within the range
we normally use. We are recommending $150 because they have a large
balance relative to the amount of events planned this year. The events they
do have planned for the year are mostly speaker events, which they could
come to us again if they need to for additional funding.



